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Tuesday, 15 July 2025 

Dear parents / carers, 

 

 

Year 6 v Staff Rounders Match 

Weather permitting, our traditional rounders match between the Y6 children and members of staff will take 

place on Wednesday 23rd July. Please could all Y6 children come to school on this day in their PE kit and 

bring their uniform to change into later.  

 

Year 6 Leavers’ Party 

This year’s leavers’ party will take place straight after school on Thursday 24th July. Year 6 children will be 

able to bring a change of clothes for the party if they wish.   

 

We will start the party with some games and this will be followed by a buffet and drinks for all the children. 

If your child would like to bring their mobile phone with them to take pictures at the party, it must be 

handed in to the office at the beginning of the day. While we encourage the children to take photographs 

of each other, it is important to note that these must only be for personal use and must not be shared on 

social media under any circumstances as we do not have permission for photos to be shared in this way. 

 

The children will need to be picked up from the gate normally used by Y3-4 (at the top of the playground) 

at 5pm. You should soon receive a text link to a form where you will need to confirm whether your child will 

be attending the party and if they are going to walk home by themselves or be collected by an adult. 

 

 

Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly 

On Friday 25th July, we will be holding a special leavers’ assembly, which we would love you to be able to 

attend. The assembly will begin at 9.45am and should last for approximately 30-45 minutes. Due to the 

amount of children who will be present, we will need to strictly limit the number of parents in the hall. With 

that being the case, we would ask that a maximum of 2 adults from each Y6 child's family attend. If you 

would like to join us, for what should be a fitting celebration of your child’s time at Edgewood, please arrive 

via our main entrance from 9.30am.  

 

Children will need to be in their normal school uniform on the final day but as it is their last day at 

Edgewood, they will also be allowed to bring a spare shirt/t-shirt for all of their friends to sign. 

 

 
 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Mr Curtis, Mr Green, Mr MacLeod, Mrs Norgate and Mrs McDonald  
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